
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear 5th Grade Parent/Guardian, 
 

Our school is participating in a Digital Learning Readiness Report for New 
Jersey schools. The NJTRAx Digital Learning Readiness Report will be based on the 
responses of individuals in six different roles within the school community – 
Student, Parent/Guardian, Teacher, School Administrator, Information Technology 
Coordinator, and Educational Technology Coordinator. Your child’s class has been 
asked to participate and we are also asking you to participate as a 
Parent/Guardian.  The survey will be open for 3 weeks beginning Monday, 
February 21, 2017 and will close on Friday, March 18th. Your participation is 
extremely important. If you have any questions, please contact our technology 
specialist, Andrea Carroll, directly at carroll@voorhees.k12.nj.us or myself at 
moskowitz@voorhees.k12.nj.us . 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Andrew Moskowitz 

 
Andrew Moskowitz 
Principal 
E. T. Hamilton School 
 
 

Please access the survey via the following link: 
 

http://dl.njtrax.org/075400 
Survey code:  Anaconda435 
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